
The Turtle Times  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I certainly hope all our mothers had a wonderful day on Sunday.  Our Motherôs Day stall was a 
great success this year, we raised a total of $1226.20, congratulations and thanks to all those  
involved. 
   
Our Year 5/6 students arrived safely back on Friday last week, from their four-day camp at  
Adventure Bound.  A good time was had by all students and teachers alike.  Upon inquiry, the 
flying fox was just about everyoneôs favourite.  The ócrate stackingô and high ropes were Chloeôs 
favourite activities, while Finlay enjoyed the abseiling and dinner on the first night (chicken yiros).  
Corey had a great time but wasnôt impressed with the burnt custard and órandom (dead) spiderô 
he found in his tent!  Mickaela said that lots of kids got scared on the flying fox, but according to 
Hannah and Monique, it was equally rewarding to óovercome your fearsô.  Breanna liked cane 
toad hunting and Beatrice particularly liked the lake walk where she got to see lots of different 
animals.  And finally, one of the biggest highlights was when Talia sang óMore than Thisô to  
everyone.  Congratulations and thanks to all the staff for their enthusiastic participation and all 
the students for their good behaviour, great teamwork and enthusiasm. 

NAPLAN testing is now finished.  The Year 3 and 5 students were stress-free and participated 
with enthusiasm and rigour!  Well done to all those students who sat the tests.  
Today is Walk Safely to School Day.  This is a national day where parents are encouraged to 
walk with their children to school and discuss safety aspects along the way. The day promotes 
regular walking, reduced car-dependency, cleaner air, improved diets, public transport and  
reinforces vital road-crossing skills children need.  
 
Preparation is well underway for our inaugural Rosebery Primary Schoolôs Sports Day, held on 
Thursday 21st June.  The pre-events (high jump, 800m, 200m, and 400m) are currently being run 
and the results will be published in the Sports Day Brochure, which will be sent home to each 
family before Sports Day. 
 
Please NOTE: our last newsletter wrongly stated that Harmony Shaddick attended the Palmerston 
Senior college Anzac Day Assembly on Tuesday 24th April; however, it was Destiny Shaddick, her 
sister who attended the event. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. 
 
Shona Henderson 
Assistant Principal 
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Every Child, Every Day - improving student enrolment, attendance and 
participation is everybodyôs responsibility and everyoneôs business. 

http://www.roseberyprimary.nt.edu.au
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EXCURSIONS 
 

Due to excursion booking procedures and timelines, 
we would like to remind parents and guardians that 
there will be no extensions to due by dates for  
excursion notes, unless there are extenuating  
circumstances, in which case, an extension may 
be considered, depending on the situation at the 
time.  In the event that you need an extension 
please contact the schoolôs reception. Thank you 
for your cooperation.  

We hope all of our Mothers and Grandmothers  

enjoyed their special day on Sunday 13th May.  

Students really enjoyed shopping at the Mothers 

Day stall and spent some time selecting the perfect 

gift. This yearôs stall raised a total of $1226.20 

thank you to Cerise & Anthony Sherwell, Kim  

Jackson, Marnie Richards, Stacey Taylor and Sue 

Lowry for  

organising  

gifts and  

manning 

the stall. 

 
 

Date Event 

May 

Thu 24th Morrison/Bracegirdle Excursion 

Wed 30th Preschool In The Park Excursion 

June 

Wed 6th Yrs 1,2,3 -  Territory Wildlife Park 

Thu 21st Sports Carnival 

Thu 21st Last Day of Term 2 

Fri 22nd PUPIL FREE DAY 

Damien Kapitula, Kaylani Cole 
Ngametua Koakoa, Ciana Niesner 

Stephanie Lee Lewis 
Justin Denham, Kayla Araujo 
Caedyn Taylor, Reily Thurgood 
Taylor Raaber, Chad Lee-Archer 
Connor Adams, Timothy Musick 
Chante Templer-Drennan  

David Bartolome, Jerome Avlonitis 
Joseph Siebert, Rhett 

Beau Lolias, Brooklyn Groves 
Ayana Salting, Michaela Hastie-Gordge 

Logan Justin, Frank Majetic 
Hunter Ruru, Ethan Smith 
Sarah Baldwin-Potton,  

Sienna Winbanks, Sienna Spencer 
Duane Hart, Jennifer Salee 
Chloe Jeggo, Jack Maher 
Dean Stringer, Duane Hosea 
Tia Lant, Jason Yun 

 

                                              
 

 
                ROSEBERY PS  
               ATTENDANCE  

  

                                                                         Week 4, Term 2 

  
        Preschool: 95.19% Transition:  91.94%     
 Year 1:      93.02%   Year  2   88.64%        
 Year 3  95.96%  Year 4    90.48%        
 Year 5:      95.56% Year 6   92.95% 
  

  Whole School Attendance: 92.97% 
    Total School Enrolments:   387 
  

SCHOOL JACKETS  
 

Uniform jackets have now arrived. If 
you have placed an order please call 
into reception to collect your jacket. 

Alternately  if you have not placed an order we do 
have additional jackets for sale at $38.00each. 

ALLERGIES 

Rosebery Primary School is dedicated to providing 
a safe environment for our students. 

In order to assist students in our school with  
severe nut allergies we are asking all of our  
parents to help us promote a nut free environment. 
 
As a result we ask you not to send to school the 
following items:  
 

¶ Sandwiches with peanut butter or other nut 

butters or pastes.  

¶ Nuts in biscuits, sweets or salads 

¶ Muesli bars containing nuts  

¶ Or any other forms of nuts 

Please assist us in keeping your 

children safe. 

NUT  
FREE 

 

 Mothers Day Stall Fundraiser  



 A NOTE FROM THE  DSTAééé 
Hello all, I hope that you are enjoying this beautiful 
weather that we are having now that the dry season 
is upon us. 
With school holidays looming you may be searching 
for things for the children to do if you are not head-
ing away for the long break. Jump on to The Top 
Ender website, http://www.thetopender.com.au/
secondarypages/upcomingevents.html , and check 
out the upcoming events. If youôre looking for 
something for maybe the weekend then jump on 
the Darwin Water front web site, 
www.waterfront.nt.gov.au, there is always something 
happening at the water front. 
If you have some spare time on Thursday 31 May 
and want to meet some other Defence spouses 
give The Top Ender a call and go along to ñstuffing 
dayò. Itôs a great way build a social network.               
I recommend attending, itôs a fun morning!! 
Let me also remind you about the Defence Family 
Helpline. This helpline is the first point of contact 

for all ADF members, partners, children and relatives 
who are seeking assistance. 
Call Defence Family Helpline on 1800 624 608. 
Please remember that my door is always open to 
both students and parents.  
See you around school ƽ 
Ms Sam 
DSTA  

 

The Creber family travelled to Mt 
Gambier at Easter time to compete 
in the Australian BMX Titles of 
which the entire family competed in 
respective age groups. Kobe com-
peted in 8 year old boys in a com-
petitive field of 47 riders and had a 
lot of fun racing a new track and 
riders. The Dynamite series, is a 
representative series, where 3  
riders from each state compete 
against each other. These riders 
are chosen from their state title 
results and consist of 11, 12 & 13 
year old boys and girls. Kaitlyn 
raced  in the 11 year girls this year 
and came 4th in her time trials and 
then made the final in her class,  
finishing 7th.  Kaitlyn then raced in 
the National titles for her age, once 
again making semis and finals, 

finishing 7th in her age. 
The achievement means 
that she is now plated and ranked with 
7A for the race year until the next nation-
als in 2013. We are very proud of her 
achievements.  

Woolworths Earn and Learn commenced 
Wednesday 9th May, every time you shop at 
Woolworths please donôt forget to collect your 
stickers from the checkout operator for our school. 
In reception we have a specially marked  
Woolworths box to place them in. You will  
receive one sticker for every $10 spent (excluding 
liquor, tobacco, and gift cards). Please help us in 
2012 to beat last years record of 28,109 points. 
We are aiming for 40,000 this year.  

JUNIOR GOLF CLINIC 
 

Boys and girls aged between 8 and 18 years. 
June 25th - June 28th - 8.00am to 3.00pm 

June 29th - 8.00 to 12.00pm followed by a presen-
tation lunch. Cost: $130 (siblings $104 with proof)  

Venue: Palmerston Golf & country club 
For more information contact Tony: 0417 823 493 

or Leonie: 8932 2800 or  
email: rossco11@tpg.com.au 

http://www.thetopender.com.au/secondarypages/upcomingevents.html
http://www.thetopender.com.au/secondarypages/upcomingevents.html
http://www.waterfront.nt.gov.au


 


